
Delivering Better Queensway 

 

The Better Queensway Project is a £600m investment in the future of our city that creates hundreds 
of jobs, delivers hundreds of new homes, and demonstrates this Council’s ambition for the future of 
our city. 

Residents in and around the Better Queensway area deserve good quality housing, and an improved 
sustainable environment fit for the 21st century. High Street businesses will greatly benefit from the 
investment this will bring. 

Issues in respect to Swan Housing, as well as the wider problems in the economy have undoubtedly 
caused delays, however Swan Housing Association and Swan BQ are now subsidiaries of Sanctuary 
Group. The Council should expect our partner to deliver the scheme.  

Southend-on-Sea City Council notes: 

• That the Council has outline planning permission for the project  
• That the scheme design has been approved by Council 

Southend-on-Sea City Council resolves to: 

• Do everything possible to deliver the scheme as per the outline planning permission, and not 
wilfully obstruct the project by demanding changes to the agreed position. 
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